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First of all, I would like to thank all doctors, nurses and staffs of ICU. Everyone was 

very friendly and supportive. They are always willing to help me and answer all my 

questions. The ICU is  fully equipped with advanced systems. The staffs are well 

trained and knowledgable about emergency and critical procedures.  

During two week period, the main activities were: 

- Joining daily morning line walk with doctors to visit patients in ICU, HCU and 

also patients that were transferred out of ICU 

- Attendind discussion about the patients in the meeting room every morning. 

- Observing the emergency and critical procedures: CPR, mechanical ventilation, 

hemodynamic monitoring, ECMO, endotracheal intubation, arterial and venous 

catheterization. 

The two week time gave me lots of opportunities to learn about: 

- Efficient system to control and follow up status of patients. 

- Well equipped and organized facility of Emergency and Critical Care Medicine 

- Wordclass standard of treatment provided to patients. Doctors and nurses have 

attended to their patients very carefully and respectful. 

 

In the weekend, we had a chance to tour around beautiful Tsukuba and Tokyo to 

experience the culture and life in japan 

In summary, It was my pleasure to have two weeks in University of Tsukuba hospital. 

I would like to express my gratitude to International Medical Center (IMC) as well 

Prof Yoshiaki Inoue and all his staffs of University of Tsukuba Hospital in organizing 

this program. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


